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Opposition of SB0479 –  

Public Safety - Access to Firearms - Storage Requirements (Jaelynn's Law) 

 

To whom it may concern, and members of the Maryland General Assembly, my name is Daniel Kwoka 

and I oppose SB0479.  

 

I Oppose this bill because: 

 

• There is no safe harbor in this bill. 

• The language in this proposed bill puts more law-abiding citizens in danger than impacting the 

real problem of violent criminals gaining access to firearms. 

• Regardless of age, any law-abiding citizen has the right to store and access their firearms and 

ammunition when and where they please. 

• “the right of the people to keep and bear Arms shall not be infringed”. 

 

Thank you, 

-Daniel Kwoka 


